
FAQ n.19051

FAQs:
Certification of maintenance, Part-145, Continuing Airworthiness, Regulations

Question:
Can the subcontractor of a Part-145 or Part-CAO organisation release maintenance?

Answer:
One of the fundamentals of subcontracting activities is that, during such maintenance, the Part-
145 approval is extended to include the subcontractor activities. Subcontracting can be done
only if the Part-145 has approved procedures to do it (145.A.75(b)) and the MOE is amended to
reflect this new subcontractor.

A certificate of release to service can be issued by a person from the subcontractor who has
received a certification authorisation from the Part-145 organisation in accordance with the
certification authorisation procedure of the MOE including the assessment of competence.

The certificate of release to service and the EASA Form 1 will always be issued under the
maintenance organisation approval reference.

For maintenance by Part-CAO the situation is different. Only ‘specialised services’ (e.g. NDT)
can be subcontracted to another organisation, in accordance with the appropriate procedure
set out in the CAE and approved by the competent authority (CAO.A.095(a)(2)). In accordance
with AMC1 CAO.A.025 the procedure should be part of chapter B.7 ‘Subcontracting’.

A certificate of release to service can be issued by a person from the other organisation who
has received a certification authorisation from the CAO in accordance with the certification
authorisation procedure of the CAE.

The certificate of release to service will always be issued under the CAO approval reference.
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